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Proud to be part of

Dear Families,

It’s been another fun-filled week at school! Our Year 6 pupils had a fantastic time on their
PGL adventure, taking part in so many exciting activities. Those who remained in school did
themselves proud with the organisation and running of their Positive Coffee Shop, their
hospitality was wonderful, and the refreshments were delicious!

We were also delighted to welcome the Headteacher and Deputy Headteacher from Christ
Church to our school this week. They came to learn more about our superb work around Tracy
and were of course hugely impressed by our wonderful children.

Thank you to everyone who attended our parent consultation evenings; it was great to see so
many of you. If you were unable to attend, please do contact your child’s class teacher to
arrange a phone call. Next week, it will be the turn of Cypress and Eucalyptus classes for their
meetings.

Today, we celebrated World Mental Health Day, thank you for your kind donations. These will
go towards further resources to support good mental health for all our children.

Next week is shaping up to be another exciting one! On Monday, we are proud to be hosting
visitors from the Department for Education and Apple, who will be learning about how we use
technology to enhance teaching and learning, another recognition of the excellent work of our
children and staff. The school photographer will also be in, so please ensure your child comes
to school in full uniform.

It’s also Pride Time! We hope you can join us to celebrate and share in the wonderful learning
our children have achieved.

Finally, on Wednesday 16th October, our House Champions will be judging the much-
anticipated Pumpkin Competition. Pupils who wish to take part should bring in their decorated
pumpkins that morning.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Ferla and the PWP Team 

https://www.facebook.com/people/Peareswood-Primary-School/100057422981280/
https://www.instagram.com/peareswood_primary/


F R I D A Y  1 0 T H  O C T O B E R  2 0 2 5 ,  I S S U E  5

Pride   Creativity   Kindness   Ambition   Collaboration

Green=met the minimum attendance rate

ATTENDANCE

Nursery AM- 83.2%
Poplar- 95.1%
Bay- 95.6%
Box- 93.7%
Ash- 97.9%
Palm- 91.8%
Holly- 97.2%
Eucalyptus- 93.7%

Nursery PM- 98.2%
Lime- 96.6%
H/Chestnut- 95.7%
Bamboo- 96.9%
Cypress- 94.1%
Acacia- 97.6%
Myrtle- 99.3%
Willow - 97%

Current Attendance- 95.6% 

Parents please remind your children about the use of
social media and online gaming platforms. There are strict

restrictions on social media online games. Please make
sure you are checking your children’s phone regularly.

Under 13
13 +

16 
18

Upcoming Events

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

14th 15th 16th 17th

ELSIE

13th

Year 1 & 6 early
morning

workshop

Year 1 & 6 early
morning

workshop

Year 1 & 6 early
morning

workshop

Year  2 & 6 early
morning

workshop

Year 2 & 6 early
morning

workshop

School
Photographs

KS1 Pride Time

LKS2 Pride Time

UKS2 Pride Time
Reception Stay

and Play

Nursery Stay and
Play

Last day of term
Back 3

November

rd

Important Notice About Spy dogs,
Cats & Pup Books

Some editions of Andrew Cope’s Spy Dogs, Spy Cats, and Spy Pups
books include a website link at the back that now leads to
inappropriate adult content. The domain is no longer controlled
by the author or publisher.
Puffin has paused sales and is working to remove affected copies
from stores, schools, and libraries.

What you should do:
 If your child owns any of these books, check the back for website
links and make sure they don’t visit the site. The stories
themselves are still safe to read.
Please remind your child not to visit web links in books without
asking an adult first.
We’ll share updates as they become available.
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Class
Peareswood
Champion

Lime

Nursery AM/PM

Poplar

H/Chestnut

Bay

Bamboo

Box

Cypress

Ash

Acacia

Palm

Holly

Myrtle

Willow

Eucalyptus

Joyce/Freya

Paisley

Skyla

Jayden

Emma

Mylah

John

Callie

Harper

Nathan

Harvey

Alizabell

HenryIvy

Daniella

Leo

SCHOOL VALUES

Pride   Creativity   Kindness   Ambition   Collaboration

The value this term is Pride. 

Ready

Respectful

We are...

Safe

Secondary
Transfer!

The closing date for secondary transfer in
September 2026 is 31  October 2025. Applications
received after this date will not be considered until
after National offer Day on 2  March 2026.
Applications can be made online and parents are
advised to view the Admission to Secondary
Schools 2026/27 on the Bexley website. 

st

nd

https://www.bexley.gov.uk/services/schools-and-
education/secondary-schools/admission-
secondary-schools-26-27/message-parents

Come on everyone it’s so close in
positions, keep getting these

tokens!
Here are the current positions:

1st - Malorie Blackman
2nd - Nathan Byron
3rd - Oliver Jeffers

4th - Julia Donaldson 

EYFS- Children in Nursery and Reception have started to explore forest school. We are very proud
of how they all listened to their adults and worked together to complete their activities.

KS1- Year 1 have been writing their first extended write and have all worked very hard to make
sure they are using what they know about full stops and capital letters. 

KS2- We are very proud of all the children in Year 6. They had an amazing time at PGL and the
Positivity Cafe at school was a big hit with everyone who visited.

http://surl.li/trnajs
https://www.bexley.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education/secondary-schools/admission-secondary-schools-26-27/message-parents
https://www.bexley.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education/secondary-schools/admission-secondary-schools-26-27/message-parents
https://www.bexley.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education/secondary-schools/admission-secondary-schools-26-27/message-parents



